
From: Betsy Bridge [mailto:bbridge@nru-nw.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 4:24 PM 
To: Tech Forum 
Cc: Megan Stratman 
Subject: BP-18 Rate Case Parking Lot Issues 
 
NRU would like BPA to address the issue of the Tier 2 Overhead Cost Adder that Joint Party 
2 (NRU and PNGC) raised in the BP-16 rate case. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Betsy Bridge 
 
 
--  
Betsy Bridge 
Northwest Requirements Utilities 
Phone: (503) 233-5823 
bbridge@nru-nw.com 
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